
From: Mike Stubblefield
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: "Gonzalez, Luis"; "Randall Hicks"
Subject: Soil sampling at 30-015-29260 Clayton Williams Jenna Com. No.1
Date: Friday, September 05, 2014 8:00:59 AM

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher,
 
Due to heavy rains in the area, R.T. Hicks Consultants, LTD  has rescheduled the soil sampling at the
 Jenna Com. No.1.
 

·         New soil sampling date: 09/08/14.
·         Soil sampling time: 9:30am.

 
I will also place a phone call to Heather Patterson for reschedule soil sampling event. Please contact
 me if additional information is required.
 
_________________
Mike Stubblefield
Cell: 575-365-5034
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